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March 14, 1958. 

Dear Sir: 

Referring to the Board's letter of Februar.y 18, 

1958, R-189, subject Holidays During March, the Board is 

now advised that the Governor of Utah has declared Mon-

day, March 28, a legal holiday in that State in observ-

ance of Arbor Day, and the Salt Lake City Branch of the 

Federal Reserve Bank of San Francisco will be closed on 

that day. Please include trru1sit clearing credits of 

March 28 for the Salt Lake City Branch with your cred-

its for the following day. 

Please notify branches. 

Very truly yours, 

J. c. Noell, 
Assistant Secretary • . 
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